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World Journal of Hepatology Editorial Office 

Professors Clara Balsano, and Wan-Long Chuang 

Editors in Chief 

 

Dear Drs Clara Balsano, and Wan-Long Chuang, 

 

Thank you very much for considering our manuscript for publication in your journal. We have fully 

revised our manuscript, entitled “Primary Mucosa-associated Lymphoid Tissue (MALT) Lymphoma 

of the Liver: A   Report of two Cases and Review of the literature” authored by Ifeyinwa E Obiorah 

Lynt Johnson and Metin Ozdemirli, addressing all of the comments and suggestions of the expert 

editorial team. We thank all the reviewers and the editorial team for reviewing our manuscript, for 

their positive valuable comments and constructive suggestions which have enhanced the readability of 

our manuscript. We have made the amendment as well as revisions required by the editorial office. 

We hope that the revised manuscript will be acceptable for the publication in your journal.  

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ifeyinwa Obiorah 

Medstar Georgetown University Hospital  

Department of Pathology 

3800 Reservoir Road NW 

Washington, DC 20007 



 

 

 

 

EDITORIAL OFFICE COMMENTS: 

 

1. Provide the manuscript in format of doc not pdf. 

2. Include on the title page the conflicts of interest statement, institutional review board statement and 

informed consent statement. 

3. Provide an audio core tip to attract readers to the paper. 

4. Put reference number in square brackets in superscript. 

5. Provide a comments section.  Please make changes to your manuscript accordingly. 

 

Suggestions 

1. A manuscript in doc file has been included. 

2. The conflicts of interest statement, institutional review board statement and informed consent           

   statement have been filled out and is included in the title page and uploaded the documents. 

3. An audio core tip has been included in mp3 format. 

4. The reference numbers have been put in square brackets in superscript as requested. 

5. A full comments section with all required subsections have been completed and included in the         

manuscript. 

6. The manuscript has been fully revised in accordance to the guidelines provided.  

 


